

ST. AGNES' CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL

Rainhill Way, Bow, London, E3-3ER Tel: 020 8980 3076Fax: 020 8983 1770

Headteacher: Ms B McDaid

Email: admin@st-agnes.towerhamlets.sch.uk

Web address: www.st-agnes.towerhamlets.sch.uk

21st September 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

HARVEST FESTIVAL

On Friday 13th October 2023 we will be having our Harvest Festival.

Children can come to school dressed in anything to do with food or a person that works with food (e.g a farmer, cook, shop worker, waiter etc). Children also have the option to wear their own clothes if they do not wish to dress up, however football kits are not allowed.

This year we kindly ask for donations of food or hygiene products, which will be donated to the Bow Food Bank. Each year group will be given a different food item to bring in so that we have a variety of donations. Please see below a list of which products each year group are being asked to donate:

Nursery - Cooking sauces/condiments

Reception - Long life milk

Y1 - Sugar/tea/coffee

Y2 - Toothpaste/hygiene products

Y3 - Cereals

Y4 - Rice

Y5 - Pasta

Y6 - Tins of any food

Year 5 will still attend their swimming lesson that day but will need to bring in their school uniform to change into before their lesson.

These fun days are very special in our school and we appreciate your support.

Yours sincerely

Ms B McDaid

Headteacher